
From:
Sent:

Redacted

7/23/2010 3:29:49 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Zelmar, 
Karen (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=KJZ 1); lisa.paulo@cpuc.ca.gov 
nisa.nau1o@cnuc ca.govV Redacted__________________________

To:

Redacted

Redacted jennifer.caron@cpuc.ca.govCc:
(jennifer.caron@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Follow-Up After Audit Tool Update

Lisa - we are working on finalizing meetings with OPower and will get back 
to you about coordinating our next audits meeting with the other utilities iater 
in August.

I got your email about BEopt yesterday and yes, we are aware of this 
effort and will provide you with more information on how this fits with other 
tools as part of our update.

On coordinating calls, let's do that jointly, Lisa, as I want to make sure 
that the right people are in attendance and that we are minimizing "ad hoc" 
calls to respect people's time constraints and to ensure effectiveness of 
these meetings.

Let's discuss and determine the appropriate next steps. Thanks for 
your feedback and questions. I hope you have a great weekend!

Redacted

Barakat Consulting

Redacted
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